
REGISTRATION TO 

 MESC meeting of 1 June 2022 

 is open until 25 May EOB: 

 

Please register by sending an email to volha.veramyeva@entsoe.eu with following info: 

 
1) name 

2) email 

3) organisation you represent: 

- MESC member (specify the stakeholder you represent) 
- Third party (specify the organization you represent) 
- ACER/ENTSO-E/NRA/NEMO representative 

You will receive connection details after sending your registration request. 

Should you have questions, please contact volha.veramyeva@entsoe.eu. 

Thank you. 
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